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Dr Richard Bean 
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Brisbane CBD Bicycle User Group 
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BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Dr Bean 

Thank you for your email of 10 December 2018 about vehicles parking in a bicycle lane on 
Gladstone Road, Dutton Park. 

The Lord Mayor appreciates your feedback and has asked officers from Council's Transport 
Planning and Operations to investigate. 

This matter is being carefully considered and the Lord Mayor will provide you with a response 
in due course. I sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Thank you for taking the time to contact the Lord Mayor. 

Yours sincerely 
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